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VA Senate Resolution Recognizes VPCMA’s 75th Anniversary 
 
Senators Jill Holtzman Vogel of Fauquier and Dick Saslaw of Fairfax were co-patrons of Senate 
Joint Resolution 92 which has passed the state Senate unanimously.  The resolution recognizes the 
founding of the association in 1948, some of VPCMA's many accomplishments, and recounts other 
significant milestones over the past quarter century. We anticipate that it will be formally presented to 
the membership at the annual meeting in Virginia Beach, September 24-26. It will be displayed 
prominently at the association office in Richmond.  For the full text, click here. 

 

  

Southeast Petro-Food Expo Next Week 
  
It is not too late to register for the Southeast Petro-Food Expo next Wednesday and Thursday at The 
Myrtle Beach Convention Center. Direct links to register and book your room are below. VPCMA will 
again be hosting our annual Hospitality Reception after the show on Wednesday at the Sheraton in 
the McNair Suite on the 3rd floor. We hope to see you there! 
  
Click here for Attendee Registration 
  
Click here to secure your hotel room.   

  

http://leg1.state.va.us/cgi-bin/legp504.exe?231+sum+SR92
https://www.sepetro.org/attendee/
https://www.sepetro.org/hotels/

